
 
 

Public Hearing Notice 

Township of Verona 

Essex County CDBG FY24 

 

The Township of Verona will conduct two (2) Public Hearings for the 2024 Community 

Development Block Grant Program application cycle. 

 

The Public Hearings will be held on Monday, December 18, 2023 at 7:00pm and Monday, January 

8, 2024 at 7:00pm, both to be located at Verona Town Hall at 600 Bloomfield Avenue, Verona, 

New Jersey. If unable to attend in person, the Township will also offer an online option, as you 

can join via Zoom. The link to join via Zoom is located on the Town Council Calendar on the 

Township website. 

 

Two projects will be discussed at the Town Council meeting: 1) ADA Improvements at Municipal 

Centers and 2) Everett Field Improvements. If awarded funding, these projects will have a 

significant positive impact on the Verona community. These projects will improve the lives of the 

residents within the Township, particularly those with low- and moderate-income levels. The 

Township of Verona is excited for this opportunity to create additional inclusive and accessible 

improvements within the community.  

  

 

 

Jennifer Kiernan  Joseph D’Arco  

Municipal Clerk  Township Manager  

 

 
 


